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Project Description 
Currently stormwater ponds along the south intersections of West Main St. from Laurel to Peach Street.  
Project will extend the storm drain system up West Main Street, drainage inlets will be installed to 
collect stormwater. 
 
Why this project is important 
Stormwater ponding in the street is a hazard and nuisance to the public, stormwater ponding in the 
street also contributes to premature failure of the pavement.  
 
Project Budget 
21-23 Adopted Biennium Budget 
Page 9-24 
$392,500 
 
Key Dates  
This project is in design, expected construction date will be set as project gets closer to final design. 
 
Project Contacts 

Project Manager Name Roger Thom 
Phone Number - Direct 541-774-2129 
Phone Number - Main 541-774-2100 
Email Address Roger.thom@CityofMedford.org 
Mailing Address Public Works 

200 S. Ivy Street 
2nd Floor 
Medford, OR 97501 
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